
 

 

 
 

Rules for bouldering with children 
 
 
 
Children love bouldering and they are usually less afraid than adults. But most of 
them are not yet able to properly assess the dangers. 
 
It is very important to note and respect that the bouldering gym is a sports gym 
and not a playground. We do allow children who do not boulder to be taken into 
the gym. However, in the interests of the active boulderers and their own safety, 
they are not allowed on the mats in the various bouldering areas. 
 
On the gallery we have set up a separate area just for children. Here even very 
young children can have their first experiences with bouldering. Children who 
have never bouldered before should definitely start there! 
 
Children under the age of 14 must be accompanied and supervised by an adult 
supervisor at all times. One adult can supervise a maximum of two children. 
 
The supervisor must ensure that the children are not running around or screaming 
and that they comply with the other hall rules (which are displayed and available 
at reception), in particular the rules on maintaining a distance from boulderers. 
 
If the children and especially the accompanying adults already have experience 
with bouldering, they can also boulder in the general bouldering area after 
obtaining permission from our employees. Here, too, an adult must always 
supervise the children. 
 
Particularly experienced children who are older than 10 years and are familiar 
with our gym due to course participation can also acquire a bouldering license. 
Then they can also boulder alone. You can find out more at reception. 
 
We recommend that all parents who do not have any bouldering experience of 
their own make an appointment with their children for an introductory course 
with one of our trainers. 
 
Your PETZ team 


